
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School   

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

1ST December 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Today marks the start of Advent and the countdown to Christmas, it is also our Winter Fair and we do hope that you 

can join us tonight (4:30-6:30pm). On Monday, we sent out a letter detailing all of the exciting things we have 

planned for the next 3 weeks, please do check your emails and the SIMs app for this information.  

 

Yesterday, we sent home raffle tickets with each child – if you do not wish to take part in our raffle, then please 

give the tickets back to the office ASAP so that we can resell them. We have lots of prizes kindly donated by many 

local businesses including: Reece’s Café, Goughs, Concept, Midget Gems Sweets, Soph’s scentational Scents, The 

Graduate Network, Wolves Foundation – a massive thank you to these businesses! 

If you would like any more raffle tickets, then they are on sale at our Winter Fair 

tonight or you can get them from the main office. Please send completed tickets  

with the money to your child’s class teacher, when you have sold them. The draw  

will take place on Friday 15th December and you will be notfied by  

text / email / phone.  
 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 Jayden B 

Class 2 Prasiid NKS 

Class 3 Hargun K 

Class 4 Leo Y 

Class 5 Jalaal L 

Class 6 Harveen K 

Class 7 Brogan Y 

Class 8 Olivia-Leigh A 

Class 9 Tori M 

Class 10 Emmanuella A 

Class 11 Haleema K 

Class 12 Tianna-Mai O’S 

Class 13 Amaani A 

Class 14 Ria V 

Digital Ambassadors 

Congratulations to our new  

digital ambassadors.  
 

Their job in school is to provide 

support and guidance  

on all things digital! 
 

Well done to: Yanyu W, Emili A, 

Makaria K, Saira G, Meher S,  

Abigail W, Henry N, Amar V 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 4th December – INSET day, school closed to children. 

Friday 8th December – Class 12 assembly to parents 9:30am  

Friday 15th December – Christmas Jumper Day / Christmas 

parties / Christmas Lunch  

Tuesday 19th December – Early phase (Class 1,2,3,4 only) 

Christmas Concert at St Matthew’s Church (parents invited) 

10:45am  

Friday 22nd December – Break up for Christmas 1:30pm  
 

 

 

CHRISTMAS CARDS 

The school post boxes will be available for pupils to post their 

Christmas Cards on TUESDAY 5th DECEMBER —there will be a 

box in each phase corridor. Please make sure that your child 

writes the full name and class of the person they are sending 

the card to e.g. Joe Bloggs Class 1 (there will be no class lists 

sent out). 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Send in the ticket stubs, with the money to the main office or 

to your child’s teacher.  

 

       

PLEASE READ OUR CHRISTMAS ARRANGEMENTS 

LETTER, WHICH WAS SENT ON MONDAY.  

IT IS ALSO ON OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE 
 

Next week is ‘week 1’ on our dinner menu.  
 

School is closed on Monday for INSET – staff training.  

All the staff are receiving training on identified areas 

from our school development plan and this includes: the 

sentence journey, phonics, kinetic letters, fractions, 

decimals, concrete Maths resources and editing of writing.  
 

Have a lovely weekend, and we will see you on Tuesday at 8:40am.  

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher  
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